
February 6, 2021

Hello Redemption Hill Family.

Late Friday afternoon the Supreme Court of the United States ruled we can

resume indoor worship. To protect us, they have upheld a variety of health

protocols, but this is a great step and good news indeed! We will be opening
our 11 AM Live Stream service for live worship beginning next Sunday,
February 14. We will continue to offer the 9 AM service on the lawn and will

continue streaming the 11 AM service through our website and via Facebook.

Services and meetings this weekend (2/6-2/7) will continue to be outside.

If you attend the outdoor service, you don't need to do anything differently; just

bring a chair and come ready to worship. If you are attending online, you don't

need to do anything differently; just log on for the service just as you have been

doing. If you would like to join us indoors at 11 AM here is what you need to

know: Weekly sign-ups for indoor services will be available beginning on
Monday. To sign up to attend the indoor service on February 14 please click

HERE or leave a message at the church office by calling 562-947-4791.

Let me again express our deep gratitude for your prayerful patience and

flexibility. This has been a long season. We are grateful for this new opportunity!

If you have any questions, please reach out to start a conversation with any of

our overseers. We are truly blessed to do the journey with you!

On behalf of the Overseers,

Pastor Robert

https://rhchurches.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/724468

